Chile: support for the Mapuche-Pehuenche people needed

Mapuche and Pehuenche organizations of Chile are planning a visit to Europe to contact and lobby
financial and state agencies involved in the controversial hydroelectric projects that are afecting the
Bio Bio watershed (see WRM Bulletin nr. 11). The visit has been programmed for 2 to 20 November
and will cover Spain, The Netherlands, Germany, Norway and Sweden. Organizations interested in
cooperating to make it possible, please contact the Action Group for the Bio Bio (“Grupo de Accion

para el Bio Bio”).

Source: Dario Jana. September 1998.
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